
COMMITTEE MEETING HELD AFTER REHEARSAL, MONDAY OCTOBER 19th 1992 

PRESEN~: Michael O'Brien, John Bodiley, Dorothy Buckley, 
Catherine Edmonds~n,,Jeremy Hall, Peggy Hastings, Cynthia 
Kelsall, Percy Phillips, Adrian Runswick, Nan Scott 

CAROL SHEETS. These are obtainable from OUP with words to match 
our c~rol book~ and cost £30 per 50 copies. We can get them at 
25% discount, i.e. £22.50. We decided to order 100. 

CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS We would ask our own accompanist Ann 
Brotherton to play the organ at both Kentmere and Ings, and to 
accompany us on the piano for the Staveley concert. Jeremy to 
consult with Ings colleagues about the readings and to report. 

Margaret Pattinson to sing and Charlotte Sefton to accompany her 
on the viola; Margaret to be asked to sing in each half of the 
concert. Staveley Players to perform 10-15 minutes in each half. 

We would keep carol-learning to a minimum this year because of 
the pressure of other work. JB to offer us the suggested carols 
as soon as he has time. 

Price of tickets to stay at £2; 50p for accompanied children. 
Ron Lancaster to be asked to compere. Rosalie Allen willing to 
do raffle again. 

Men to wear white shirt and tie. Women black skirt and red, 
green or white blouse; if white, some red or green trimming. 

Complimentary tickets: we decided just to offer 2 each to Jim 
Noble and Mr Watts, 1 each to Anne Taylor and Jenny Bodiley. 

conductor would need some kind of soap box and John was asked to 
encourage taller members to be at the back. 

MARY WAKEFIELD FESTIVAL. Rehearsals with Mary Powney are to be 
at staveley Village Hall on Monday January 18 and at Burneside on 
Thursday March 4th. JB asked us to find out how much of the 
works we wouldt,cexpected _to know for the first rehearsal with 
Simon Wright o~ December 8th. 

PLANS FOR AFTER MARCH 27: the choir seemed to support the idea 
of evensongs. Adrian reported an offer already from Ings. We 
would rehearse until the end of May. John to come up with 
suggestions. 

AOB: ~ohn thought our evenings were rather short; we agreed 
with nim, and resolved to carry on until 9.15. 
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